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Dear Parents and Carers,

Today we received confirmation of a positive covid-19 test from a Year 9 student. This led to the
closure of the Year 9 bubble whilst we applied our track and trace procedures in collaboration with
Public Health England. Following this 1-day closure, we have been able to identify the specific
students that have been in close contact with the identified student.

All families of students affected have been contacted and given guidance on the self-isolation
period and remote learning has be set for those students staying at home.

If you have any concerns that you would like to discuss, please get in touch through
koa.office@clf.uk

| want to reassure everyone in our community that we are working tirelessly to keep everyone safe
during the pandemic and that we have taken all the necessary steps in line with current Public
Health England guidance. Students in all years should attend the Academy as usual unless they
have symptoms or have been contacted separately by the Academy or NHS Test and Trace. Many
thanks for your support in navigating this turbulent time.

Further guidance on what to do if a member of your household develops symptoms is included
below.

Warm regards

M@gw

Katherine Ogden
Principal
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